Allison, Becky

From: Diana Angelo <diana_angelo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:10 PM

To: Help-DrillProject

Subject: Investigating C&H Problems

| am hopeful that the full BRWA recommendations will be used in the upcoming investigation of the C&H groundwater
contamination. | am quite concerned about the effect this potentially has on the Buffalo River. As a former frequent
visitor to the river | would like to see a much more rigorous protection of the watershed. Over the past 30 years | have
floated and swam in the river nearly every month and also camped on the Buffalo with my children and grandchildren. |
have not been able to even bring myself to visit the Buffalo since the Hog Farm was built. | just find the whole issue so
disgusting. Even the possibility of contamination of this precious resource is so repulsive that it is no longer an enjoyable
experience. Such a shame. | hope all possible steps are taken to assure that others can continue to enjoy the resource.
Diana Rose Angelo

110 Fawn Glade

Lonsdale, AR 72087



